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Memorandum 
 

To:  Members of the Planning Board 

From: Liz Durfee, AICP, Planner 

Date:  April 20, 2021 

 

Subject: Scenic Road Tree Removal – Nute Road  

 

Overview  

CMA Engineers proposed to remove five (5) trees along Nute Road associated with the bridge replacement project. 

Nute Road is a designated Scenic Road under NH RSA 231:157-158. Because of this designation, a public hearing 

and written consent of the planning board is required prior to any cutting, damage, or removal of trees associated 

with any repair, maintenance, reconstruction or paving work.  

 

Recommended Items to Discuss with Applicant 

 What size and species are proposed to be removed? Will any be replaced? 

 How will trees be removed? How will applicant minimize potential impacts to wetlands and shoreland areas?  

 Will the cut trees be removed from site? 

 

      

 


